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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
May 4, 1972

*1  Mr. Earl Vaught
Chairman
Buck Creek Watershed Conservation District
R. F. D. 2
Boris, South Carolina

Dear Mr. Vaught:
You have requested that this office render an opinion as to the legality of the contract known as Agreement made 1 March
1970 between Aerial Services Corporation, and Virginia Corporation, and Buck Creek (S. C.) Watershed Conservation District
pertaining to the treatment and maintenance of diten banks in Horry County.

A review of this contract indicates that it is a binding contract and legally enforceble against either of the parties thereto. Should
either party breach this contract by failing to perform in accordance the with, a cause of action will be created on behalf of the
other party for specific performance including any damages incurred as a result of such breach.

I trust that this has been sufficient to answer the question which you posed. If we can be of further assistance, please do not
hesitate to call upon us.
 Sincerely,

Timothy G. Quinn
Assistant Attorney General
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